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COLOMBO AND TEHRAN VAC RELOCATION 

 
 

From 1 March 2021, the New Zealand Visa Application Centre (VAC) in Colombo will operate from a new location. The Colombo 
VAC will also have a new phone number and email I.D 

The new VAC address, phone number, and email for Colombo will be: 
 
New Zealand Visa Application Centre  
Brown’s Capital Building, 3rd Floor 
No.19, Dudley Senanayake Mawatha 
Colombo-08 
Sri Lanka 
+94112350614 
Info.nzsl@vfshelpline.com 
 

From 21 March 2021, the New Zealand VAC in Tehran will operate from a new location.  

The new VAC address for Tehran will be: 

New Zealand Visa Application Centre 
5th Floor, Heravi Centre 
Heravi Square 
Mosavi Street 
Tehran, Iran   
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